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This Week…..

The children have enjoyed sharing their
Christmas news and writing about what they
got for Christmas. Wow, they must have been
really good!

In our maths we have been sequencing the
numbers to five and finding the missing number
on a number track!

Reminders
Please return PE kits to school as soon as
possible. Thank you

Friend of the Week

Bluebells – Finlay McGregor
Daffodils – John James Shaw

The children are excited about our new role play
areas which support our topic – On Safari.
RH – Jungle Explorers

RD – a Safari Park.

The children will also be baking bread
tasting the delicacy of apples and honey.

Please inform your child’s class teacher of

Magical Moment:

Story of the week

I Love Animals

Our New Topic…

On Safari

Can you find a fun fact out about your favourite
animal?

Word of the Week

Wheelchair


